
 

 

   

             
   

                  
            
               

              
    

               
            

                
              
               

            
     

             
            

               
     

                 
     

  

 

 
    

 
             

Dear ANP community, 

We are very excited to announce our upcoming Read-A-Thon and Library Fundraiser on 
November 3rd! 

This is the first year of many years to come where we will establish the tradition of an 
annual Read-A-Thon, where students and teachers spend the whole school day both 
reading and being read to. Students raise money for this event by collecting donations from 
sponsors. As part of our celebration, students are invited to wear costumes depicting their 
favorite literary characters. 

In addition to our Read-A-Thon this year, we are also including the North Phoenix Library 
Fundraiser for our Capital Campaign efforts! Parents and community members are invited 
to come to school on November 3rd to purchase books for their student’s classroom. The 
money raised from the Read-A-Thon and the Library Fundraiser will provide us with the 
needed funds to establish the North Phoenix Library! We hope to raise $50k through the 
sponsorship of our readers in the Read-A-Thon, the classroom book sale, and 
commemorative giving opportunities. 

Our Read-A-Thon and Library Fundraiser for our Capital Campaign are being held in 
addition to our important Community Investment campaign. If you’ve already made your 
Community Investment campaign gift, thank you! If you’ve yet to do so, please make your 
Community Investment campaign gift soon! 

All the details you need to know are provided in this packet. We look forward to sharing 
this special day with you! 

With devotion, 

Joy Hanks | Headmaster 

A room without books is like a body without a soul. - Cicero. 


